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Dear Comrade, 
 
Sub: Nation--wide strike on 26th November,20 at the call of Central Trade 
Unions. 
 
You are aware of the fact that One--day Nationwide Strike call has been given by 
several Central Trade Unions in support of certain important demands of the Workers, 
Farmers and the common man. 
 
The list of demands includes, inter alia, 
"Stop privatisation of Public Sector including the Financial Sector......", 
"Stop forced premature retirement of Govt and PSU employees....", 
"Scrap NPS..."  
etc. 
 
The issues have special relevance to us in as much as the latest happenings of 
Lakshmi Vilas Bank (where an old generation Private Sector Bank is being proposed 
to be taken over by a Foreign Bank) and also the frequently--floated rumours in the 
Press that stand--alone nationalised banks would be merged/privatised etc. 
 
We extend our solidarity to the cause and convey our moral support. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Comradely yours, 
 

 
Suprita Sarkar 
General Secretary 
 


